

Get in the game.

Annual checkups keep you healthy.

If you play sports, chances are you've had a sports physical recently. With a sports physical, your doctor makes sure you are ready for physical activity. But to stay healthy, you also need an annual checkup.

They may seem like the same thing, but a sports physical is not the same as an annual checkup. At an annual checkup, your doctor will talk to you about more than just sports. He or she will discuss your entire body.

You can talk to your doctor about your growth, your sexuality and anything else that may be bothering you. The doctor's office is a safe and private place to discuss things you can't talk about with your friends and family. You can trust your doctor to do the right thing.



Have you had yours? If you haven't had an annual checkup, call your primary care provider to schedule one today.

Keep your teeth healthy.

The healthier your teeth are, the happier you look.

This is because your teeth are important in many ways.

Strong, healthy teeth help you chew, speak clearly and, yes, they help you look your best. Here are some tips to keep your teeth in the best shape:

- Brush at least twice a day, after breakfast and before bedtime. If you can, brush after lunch or after sweet snacks.
- Brush all of your teeth, not just the front ones.
- Use a toothbrush with soft bristles. In total, brush for 2 or 3 minutes. Replace your toothbrush every 3 months.
- Floss every day. Floss gets rid of food that your brush can't reach.
- Visit your dentist every 6 months.

For healthy facts at your fingertips: Videos, tips and more at KidsHealth.org. Other health questions? Call Member Services toll-free at 1-866-292-0359, TTY 711.

UnitedHealthcare® Community Plan

4 tips for surviving shots.

Do shots make you nervous? You're not alone. Lots of people dread them because they have a very real fear of needles. So next time your doc asks you to roll up your sleeve, try these tips:

- **1. Distract** yourself while you're waiting.
- **2. Concentrate** on taking slow, deep breaths.
- **3. Focus** intently on something in the room.
- **4. Relax your arm.** If you're tense, it can make a shot hurt more.

Don't hesitate to tell the doctor or nurse that you're nervous before getting the shot. Medical professionals are used to people who are afraid of shots and they'll be able to help you relax.





UnitedHealthcare does not discriminate based on race, color, national origin, sex, age or disability.

We provide communication help at no cost for people with disabilities. This includes materials with large print. It includes audio, electronic and other formats. We also have American sign language interpreters. If English is not your main language, you may ask for an interpreter. We also have materials in other languages. To ask for help, call **1-866-292-0359**, **TTY 711**. Hours are Monday to Friday, 8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m.

ATTENTION: If you do not speak English, language assistance services, at no cost to you, are available. Call **1-866-292-0359**, **TTY 711**.

ATENCIÓN: si habla español, tiene a su disposición servicios gratuitos de asistencia lingüística. Llame al **1-866-292-0359, TTY 711**.

注意:如果您使用繁體中文,您可以免費獲得語言援助

服務。請致電 1-866-292-0359, TTY 711。

CSMO15MC4005224_001 UHC17001 - 02/14/17